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Dear Parents/Guardians,

Thank you for taking the time to read the following information for January.

Peter Pan

We are all very excited about our performance of “Peter Pan” which takes place next Wednesday 2nd February at 7pm in Mullingar Arts Centre. Tickets still available in the school office.

On Wednesday 2nd Feb  all children will arrive in school as normal.  All pupils participating in the show will travel by bus at 9.15am to the Arts Centre where we will spend the full day rehearsing. The bus will leave promptly at 9.15am. Children will be required to stay in the Arts Centre under the supervision of the teachers, until the show begins at 7pm.Please bring packed lunches and drinks.

Pupils are asked to wear a black long sleeved top  , black leggings OR black skinny  tracksuit bottoms  and black shoes/runners and black socks on this day. These will be worn under their costumes.
The Parents Association have kindly offered to buy pizzas for the pupils to eat in the Arts Centre. Following the performance, pupils will travel home with their parents. 

Ger Gavin will record a DVD of the performance on the night which will be available for purchase afterwards.

We look forward to seeing a great turnout of support for the pupils who have worked extremely hard since September in preparation for their big performance!

Confirmation

Our 6th class pupils will celebrate the sacrament of Confirmation on Tuesday 8th February in Mullingar Cathedral at 2pm. We wish them well on this special occasion. A letter outlining further details will be issued to 6th class.
Hepa Filters

We have received our delivery of new Hepa Filters for each classroom. These have been provided by the Department of Education in order to enhance air ventilation in our classrooms. They provide a clear indication of the air quality all day.
Swimming

Swimming lessons for 3rd,4th,5th and 6th classes began on Monday 6th and will run for 6 weeks. Thank you to those who have paid to date. I would ask that all outstanding monies be paid to the school office please.

Enrolment for September 2022
We are currently accepting enrolments for September 2022 until closing date of   4th February.

Parents wishing to enrol their child for September 2022, may contact the school to request an enrolment form. 
New ASD class

We are delighted to announce that the Department of Education has sanctioned the opening of a 2nd ASD class for our school which will be a wonderful asset to our school. We are currently accepting enrolments for this class also until the closing date of 4th February.
Catholic Schools Week 2022
We are celebrating Catholic Schools Week   in our school during this week of Monday 24th January – Friday 28th January.  
Midterm Break
Reminder: School will be closed for midterm break on Thursday 24th and Friday 25th    February.
Yours sincerely

Pauline O’Hara

Principal
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